
 

Notice 

Date: February 9, 2009 

To: General Authorities; Area Presidencies outside  
the United States and Canada 

From: Office of the Presiding Bishopric 
Information and Communications Systems Department (801-240-4357) 

Subject: Webcast Service 
 

Webcast technology is a means of electronically linking meetinghouses for the purpose of 
holding stake conferences, firesides, and training meetings. This is particularly helpful when 
long distance travel is required, or when space limitations prevent holding a meeting in one 
location. If you have broadband Internet service in your meetinghouses, you may order 
equipment from Distribution Services to create and receive webcasts (www.ldscatalog.com). 

More information about this service, including instructions on how to create or receive a 
webcast, is available on the Internet at clerk.lds.org/webcast. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This notice is being distributed in English worldwide. If it is needed in other languages, please forward requests to the 
Publications and Media Project Office at Church headquarters (1-800-453-3860, ext. 2-2933).                    08322




